September 30, 1997

John Proctor

Southern Cross Contracting Inc.
2023 Constitution Blvd.
Sarasota, Florida 34231

Dear John,

Cosmetic

s

Of Florida, Inc.

Joseph P. Pecoraro, M.D.
Midtown Medical Park
1215 East Avenue South, Suite 202
Sarasota, Florida 34239
(941) 365-5607 Telephone
(941) 365-3354 Facsimile

I am writing to thank you for a job well done! I know that at times it can be very challenging to meet
deadlines when it is necessary to coordinate a number of different people. I also know that you and your
team did an exceptional job in doing so, and in doing it with a good attitude. There is not one person from

your team of whom I can complain.

This speaks highly of you, as an organization can only be as good as its leadership. If there is any thing I

can do to help, or be of reference to others please let me know. Thanks again.

Sincerely,
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Joseph P. Pecoraro, M.D.
Cosmetic Vein Clinic of Florida, Inc.



